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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Scott Bittinger [sbittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 2:59 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: 2008 1st Street in Livermore

I wanted to let you know that on Monday the 17th, we are scheduled to complete the drilling project at this site.  If you have 
any questions/concerns, please let me know. 


